City of Raton RFP No. 2022-01-06
ENGINEERING SERVICES AT THE RATON MUNICIPAL AIRPORT
RFP Questions and Answers

The City of Raton Procurement Manager has received the following questions in response to its
Request for Proposals (RFP).

Question #1:  On page 8 of the PDF (6. Selection Process, sub-section 3), it states mid-
paragraph, "Contact with the Airport Manager is allowed for project information and airport
visits." Is this contact allowed to be initiated by our firm and are we allowed to do so before the
selection process?

Response: The City of Raton’s contracted FBO is Express Aviation Services LL.C and they do
not have any authority or influence over the selection process so it is acceptable for you to
initiate direct contact with the Airport Manager including an airport visit before the selection
process. The airport managers contact information is:

Dusty Longwill, Aviation Manager
Express Aviation Services LLC
575-445-3076
dusty.longwill@exaviationservices.com

I certify that as of 5:00 p.m. on January 21, 2022 these are the only questions received by the deadline stated in the
RFP and that this information has been shared with all potential offerors who returned the completed
acknowledgement of receipt form and also posted on the City of Raton Website: www.ratonnm.gov.
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Michael Anne Antonucci
Chief Procurement Officer



